
What a Start to 2025! The first half of the year has
been full of long-awaited milestones at Kelly

Center of Hope—from finishing construction and
receiving our certificate of occupancy to cutting

the ribbon and officially welcoming our first
residents. We’re also proud to announce that KCH
is now a licensed Safe Place agency—the first in
Eastern NC. This partnership allows us to provide
even more youth in crisis with immediate access
to safety and support. Watching this home come
to life has been emotional and inspiring. None of

it would be possible without your support—
through prayers, donations, time, and

encouragement. Thank you for believing in this
mission. Here’s to the rest of the year—full of new

beginnings, growth, and changed lives.

With gratitude,
Josh & Alexis Kelly
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SPECIAL THANKS!
A special thank you to everyone who
contributed to our Meal Train! Your
kindness and home-cooked meals

have meant so much to our residents
and staff. We are so grateful!

Regina Boyd
Schyler Smith

Lindsay Edwards
Allyson Woolard
Jaime Burbage
Micki Kinnion

Stephanie Gray
Kimberly Jones
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SUPPORT OUR MISSION

To continue this life-changing work, we need the help of our incredible support team—you!
Whether you’re a local business, church, organization, or individual, your involvement makes a
powerful impact on youth in crisis.

💛 $20/month = hygiene items and basic necessities
🥘 $50/month = daily meals or urgent medical needs
🚐 $100/month = transportation to therapy, school, appointments, and jobs
🏠 $250/month = fully supports one youth for a week with shelter , case management & support
🎁 One-time gifts = pantry, supplies & outreach

Together, we can build a community where every young person feels safe, supported, and
empowered to thrive.

RIBBON CUTTING CELEBRATION
What an incredible ribbon cutting event we had on June 5th!
We’re so grateful for the outpouring of support from each and
every one of you in our community. Your encouragement has
helped turn this dream into a reality. We’re thrilled to now be

open, accepting residents, and officially operating as a
licensed Safe Place agency—offering hope, stability, and a

brighter future for the youth we serve.

DONATE HERE!
Scan the QR code to donate or learn how you can
get involved with Kelly Center of Hope! Every
contribution helps us continue supporting teens
and young adults in our community. 


